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 Objection

Comments Whilst I do appreciate the need for an updated waste disposal facility in this area, I do oppose the
current plans on several grounds: transport infrastructure - the A27, A259 and all local roads are
already beset by traffic problems, being unsuitable for the current, let alone near future, traffic
volumes; in addition, at the Arundel end of Ford Road is a sign noting the road is unsuitable for HGV -
of which I agree no notice ever appears to be taken - however, to add yet more HGV movements onto
a recognisably unsuitable and already very busy road, further complicated by the level crossing, is just
unacceptable; the effect of yet further proposed residential development in the area will also impact on
the road problems, exacerbating the situation ; the proposed structure for the new facility is too large
in bulk and the stack is too tall, making the whole out of proportion and over-obtrusive in this area;
pollution - noise, dust, emissions etc levels, despite the promises of filters, scrubbing etc would seem
to be unacceptable, especially in view of the further local planned residential developments,
particularly in Yapton.
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